

## **Special Education Superintendent Update May 2018**

\_\_\_\_\_

## **CPIC & OAPCE Parent Summit**



On Saturday, May 5<sup>th</sup>, 2018, Rachelina Macchia, the Chief of IPRC, presented to parents at the CPIC and OAPCE Parent Summit.

Additionally, parents were able to participate in a learning session on 'Read and Write', led by Juliana Ozorio and Dennis Tuohy where they learned about the incredible features that provide universal access of students to access curriculum.





## SPEECH AND LANGUAGE...DEAF/HARD OF HEARING

May is Speech, Language and Hearing Awareness Month

## CELEBRATE WITH US!

In celebration, the Speech and Language Department is proud to present this interactive calendar for parents and educators. Throughout this month, click on each day's link to watch a video, read about a helpful tip, or download an activity sheet with fun songs and games designed to promote speech, language and hearing skills.





Over 50 D/HH students enjoyed a day of crafts, games, conversation, learning and fun at Boys' Club at St. Bruno/St. Raymond on April 25 and Girls' Talk at Sts Cosmas & Damian on April 26.

Celebrating Speech, Language & Hearing Awareness Month

TCDSB D/HH Dept











May 25th @ OLMC, 10am -2pm TCDSB Annual Deaf/Hard of Hearing Family Picnic #family #friends

#food #fun